
 
 
 

January 30, 2014 
 
EN 49654 
NMED No. 140004 (Open)  
 
Mr. Patrick J. Kelly 
Director for System and Radiation Safety 
Department of the Army 
TACOM Life Cycle Management Command 
ATTN: AMSTA-CSC-Z 
6501 East 11 Mile Road 
Warren, MI  48397-5000 
 
SUBJECT: ACKNOWLEDGMENT OF 30-DAY REPORT DATED JANUARY 13, 2014 

CONCERNING THEFT OF DEVICES - DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 
 
Dear Mr. Kelly: 
 
This acknowledges receipt of your letter dated January 13, 2014, providing the 30-day report 
concerning the loss of improved chemical agent monitors (ICAM) containing nickel-63 sealed 
sources from Ft. Bragg, North Carolina, that occurred on December 13, 2013.  The NRC has 
reviewed your letter and has no further questions at this time.  The incident will be examined 
during a future inspection.   
 
In accordance with Title 10 of the Code of Federal Regulations 2.390 of the NRC’s “Rules of 
Practice,” a copy of this letter will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC’s 
Public Document Room or from the NRC's Agencywide Documents Access and Management 
System (ADAMS), accessible from the NRC’s website at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-
rm/adams.html.   
 
Please feel free to contact Geoffrey Warren of my staff if you have any questions regarding this 
correspondence.  Mr. Warren can be reached at 630-829-9742.   

 
      Sincerely, 

 
      /RA/ 

 
 

      Aaron T. McCraw, Chief 
      Materials Inspection Branch 
      Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 

 
Docket No.  030-38500 
License No.  21-32838-01 
 
cc: State of Michigan 
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NMED No. 140004 (not closed) 
 
Mr. Patrick J. Kelly 
Director for System and Radiation Safety 
Department of the Army 
TACOM Life Cycle Management Command 
ATTN: AMSTA-CSC-Z 
6501 East 11 Mile Road 
Warren, MI  48397-5000 
 
SUBJECT: ACKNOWLEDGMENT OF 30-DAY REPORT DATED JANUARY 13, 2014 

CONCERNING THEFT OF DEVICES - DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 
 
Dear Mr. Kelly:  
 
This acknowledges receipt of your letter dated January 13, 2014, providing the 30-day report 
concerning the loss of improved chemical agent monitors (ICAM) containing nickel-63 sealed 
sources from Ft. Bragg, North Carolina, that occurred on December 13, 2013.  The NRC has 
reviewed your letter and has no further questions at this time.  The incident will be examined 
during a future inspection.   
 
In accordance with Title 10 of the Code of Federal Regulations 2.390 of the NRC’s “Rules of 
Practice,” a copy of this letter will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC’s 
Public Document Room or from the NRC's Agencywide Documents Access and Management 
System (ADAMS), accessible from the NRC’s website at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-
rm/adams.html.   
 
Please feel free to contact Geoffrey Warren of my staff if you have any questions regarding this 
correspondence.  Mr. Warren can be reached at 630-829-9742.   

 
      Sincerely, 

 
      /RA/ 

 
      Aaron T. McCraw, Chief 
      Materials Inspection Branch 
      Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 

 
Docket No.  030-38500   
License No.  21-32838-01 
 
cc: State of Michigan 
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